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LAFCU names Lindsay Walters first director of organizational development 

 

LANSING, Mich. — LAFCU has announced the promotion of 

Lindsay Walters, of Delta Township, to the new position of 

director of organizational development.  

In this position, Walters serves as liaison and advisor to 

LAFCU’s leadership regarding development and implementation 

of initiatives that positively influence personnel and group, team 

and work units within the organization. She is also responsible for 

human resource programs that help employees achieve 

operational objectives and strategic business and professional 

goals.  

“The position was created so we would have a broader staff 

and organizational development program as LAFCU continues to 

grow,” said Sharon Gillison, LAFCU senior vice president of human resources. “The program 

will benefit employees throughout our organization, especially those interested in advancing to 

salaried positions. Lindsay’s experience and education well equips her for fulfilling our needs.”  

Walters has nearly 16 years of credit union experience. She has been with LAFCU since 

2012 and most recently served as assistant vice president-call center. She has also held various 

positions including branch manager for credit unions in Mason and Lansing. 

“In this new role, I look forward to serving LAFCU by creatively planning and 

implementing organization-wide initiatives that promote personal growth, improve processes 

and infuse positive cultural changes that ultimately benefit LAFCU, its staff and its members,” 

Walters said. 

Walters holds an MBA with concentrations in organizational consulting and human 

resource development from Spring Arbor University and a bachelor’s degree from Michigan 

State University. She volunteers at the Jenison-based nonprofit Adoption Associates Inc. and at 
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her church, Riverview Church in Holt. 

About LAFCU 

Chartered in 1936, LAFCU is proud to be mid-Michigan’s credit union, serving the 

counties of Barry, Calhoun, Clinton, Eaton, Gratiot, Ingham, Ionia, Jackson, Livingston, 

Montcalm and Shiawassee. A recipient of the Dora Maxwell Social Responsibility Award, 

LAFCU takes pride in bringing value to the financial lives of its members, neighbors, families 

and community. Offering a comprehensive range of personal and business financial products, 

LAFCU provides services that include checking and savings accounts, auto and mortgage 

lending, business accounts and business lending. LAFCU serves nearly 60,000 members, holds 

more than $600 million in assets, and maintains nine locations throughout Greater Lansing and 

Shiawassee County. Anyone who lives, works, worships or attends school in its designated 

counties is eligible to join. Members enjoy benefits, such as lower interest rates on loans, higher 

yields on savings, insurance discounts, preferred seating for LAFCU-sponsored events, and 

access to 28,000 surcharge-free ATMs through the CO-OP ATM network. LAFCU supports and 

enriches mid-Michigan by donating funds and employee volunteer hours to many organizations 

and causes. To learn more about LAFCU, please call 517.622.6600 or find us online: 

 Website: www.lafcu.com  

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/LAFCU  

 Twitter: @LAFCULansing  
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